30th Beptember,1963,

Dear Nr, Hartss

Recently I have exsmined the August 1963 issue of The Journ-
al of the Royal Astronomigal Scoclety of Canadas On page 173 is
a mention of your report of unknown date on spac¢e research, I

rticularly interested in the part relating to cosmie static
ae o 00py of Chls report with sny further euppliments giving
W & ¢ODpYy O 8 repo any r supp s giving
latest details of your findings at 2,95 megacyecles,

It is my understanding that DRB has a satellite with a
tep=side ionosonde aboard, I am alsg told that the device shows
e minimum oritical frequenoy near 45 latitude over the central
part of North America, Please send to me copies of any reports
whioh have boen izsued upon this subject, If there are no
formal reports, perhaps you ocan suggest to me a suitable source
of information,

Your commeats, suggestions and assistancs will dbe
greatly apymhtu Py me, 1l em,

Yours faithfully,

(grote Rebver).



